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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 9, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Altar Server Training 
Father Alex will have a training for Altar servers on Tuesday, July 11, 

beginning at 1:00 p.m.  This is for new Altar servers and for any servers 

who would like to work on their skills. The training session will take place in 

the church and will last approximately one hour. It will include how to get 

vested in an alb, light candles, genuflect, serve Mass, and other important 

server techniques. If your child has received First Communion and is 

entering third grade, he or she is invited to the training. There is no need to 

reply … just show up at 1:00 p.m. on July 11! 

Would you like to help with the 
Parish Feast Day? 

Enjoy planning activities for all ages? Good at decorating? 

Want to get involved in the parish? Planning the Parish Feast 

Day celebration is a great place for you to answer the call and 

help create a day filled with service, fellowship, and worship! If 

interested in helping, contact the parish office at 573-335-7667 

or contactus@svparish.com. Mark your calendars for the 

Feast Day — Saturday, September 23! 

“Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest. 
Take my yoke upon you and learn from me, for I am meek and humble of heart; 
and you will find rest for yourselves. 
For my yoke is easy, and my burden light.” 

MATTHEW 11:28-30 



July 9, 2023 

“Let all Your works give You thanks, Oh Lord, and let Your faithful ones 

bless You,” says the psalmist. Stewardship is this “attitude of gratitude” 
for the many gifts God has given us. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, July 10 
 6:30 am Tony and Joyce Kreher  

Tuesday, July 11 St. Benedict 
 6:30 am Leighton Motley (living) 

Wednesday, July 12 
 6:30 am Dorothy Wibbenmeyer  

 5:15 pm Viola Hahn  

Thursday, July 13 St. Henry 
 6:30 am Henry Himmelberg  

Friday, July 14 St. Kateri Tekakwitha 
 6:30 am Vera Rhodes  

Saturday, July 15 St. Bonaventure 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Notre Dame Class of 1964 

 5:00 pm Jerry Priest  

Sunday, July 16 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Hermina Westrich  

 9:00 am Larry Jansen  

 10:45 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 3:00 pm Norma and Tom Welch  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Carol Steiner, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for homebound St. Vincent  parishioners. 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, July 10 - 14. 
If you need to contact the school, 

please call 573-334-9594 
or email 

svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  
Calls will be returned during 

regular office hours. 
 

The parish office will be closed 
Thursday, July 13. 

In case of emergency, 
call 573-335-7667. 

St. Michael Parish, Fredericktown 
Due to new assignments and a limited number of priests available in the 
Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau, Father Rick, Father Alex, or 
another priest will be responsible for celebrating Masses each week at St. 
Michael Parish in Fredericktown. This weekend, July 8 - 9, Father Rick will 
celebrate Masses at St. Michael Parish. 

Please pray for all parishes with assignment changes taking place this 
summer. Also, pray for young men in discernment of a possible priestly 
vocation … the harvest is great but the laborers are few! Pray for laborers in 
the Lord’s field, especially from St. Vincent de Paul Parish! 

2023 Steubenville Youth Conference Update 
Currently 60 teens, 10 chaperones, and a priest are signed up to attend the 
Steubenville Youth Conference this summer with the St. Vincent group. 
Recently three youth spaces have become available in the group. 
If your teen (incoming Freshman through Senior graduate) is interested in 
attending the conference on July 14-16, please contact Tiff Brey as soon as 
possible at stvcapeyouth@gmail.com or leave a message for Tiff at the 
parish office (573-335-7667). 

Members of St. Vincent are also asked to pray for the youth of the parish. 
You might pick a certain time of day and set a reminder to say a quick 
prayer. 

SEMO Area Ultreyas are normally held the third 
Saturday of each month. The next one will be held 
here at St. Vincent de Paul Parish on Saturday, 
July 15, 2023. Morning prayers begin at 9:00 a.m. 
in the church with grouping, refreshments, and 
socializing to follow. Come share the joy with fellow 
Cursillistas. De Colores! 

“PROCLAIM A HOLY FAST! CALL AN ASSEMBLY! 
GATHER THE ELDERS, ALL WHO DWELL IN THE LAND, 

TO THE HOUSE OF THE LORD, YOUR GOD, 
AND CRY OUT TO THE LORD!” 

JOEL 1:14 

Parish Fast and Prayer 
EVERY SECOND WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH 

ROSARY & CHAPLET FOLLOWING 5:15 P.M. MASS 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CHURCH  CAPE GIRARDEAU 

Do you know that every week St. Vincent de Paul sends out an email of 
events happening in the parish? This is a great communication tool and it 
helps to keep people connected. If you would like to be a part of this 
communication, contact Becky Kitchen, Social Media Coordinator, at 
stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com and she will add you to the list. 

“You are the spirit, since the Spirit of God 

dwells in you.” Is the Holy Spirit leading 
you or someone you know to serve Christ 
and His Church as a priest, deacon, or 
consecrated religious? If so, contact Father 
Alex at 573-335-7667 or email father 
alex@svparish.com. 



Congratulations 
to these St. Vincent parishioners 

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 25 Years  
Gerald and Gina Landewe 

 40 Years  
Matthew and Patricia Henson 

Wilbert and Ann Welker 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - July 2, 2023 

 Collection $ 22,117.87 

 E-Tithing $ 0 

 Total $ 22,117.87 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 7-2-23) - $ 12,082.13 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - July 16, 2023 

Isaiah 55:10-11  Romans 8:18-23 
Matthew 13:1-23 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, July 10 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Tuesday, July 11 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

 11:00 am Server Training 

Wednesday, July 12 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Mass at Veterans’ Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Parish Prayer 

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

Thursday, July 13 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, July 14 

Saturday, July 15 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Sunday, July 16 
 3:30 pm Prayer Ministry after Masses 

 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep Class 

 6:30 pm Dead Theologians (Youth Ministry) 

St. Vincent de Paul Summer Care is in need of yarn (preferably 
larger thicknesses or weights) to use for weaving projects. If 
you have yarn you would like to donate, please bring to the 
Summer Care Program at St. Vincent School. 

Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Wednesday, July 26  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
Sacred Heart  Poplar Bluff, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 

preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic faith. 
The next class is scheduled for Sunday, July 16, at 4:30 p.m. 
and will be held in the upper meeting room. Contact the parish 
office to register and to fill out a baptismal registration form. 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual campaign 
for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds raised advance 
the diocese’s mission through ministries that assist families, parishes, and 
the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the life of the Church in southern 
Missouri. 

To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $272,746 toward the financial 
goal of $285,000 (95.7%). As for the donor goal of 600 families, there have 
been 515 families who have made a pledge (85.8%). Thank you! If you have 
not yet made your pledge, please make a sacrifice, whatever 
the amount, in unity with those who have already given. For 
online donations, simply go to www.dioscg.org and follow 
the prompts or use the QR code printed here. 

St. Augustine Parish Vacation Bible School 
Launch kids on a Stellar Quest where they will have a blast shining Jesus’ 
light to the world! Join St. Augustine Parish, Kelso, for their Vacation Bible 
School on July 17 - 20, from 6:00 - 8:30 p.m. This is open to 
children Pre-K through grade four and the cost is $10 per child. 
Students grades five through twelve are encouraged to volunteer. 
Register to participate or volunteer at https://vbspro.events/p/
events/stavbs2023 or scan this QR code.             

KC 11205 Raffle Fundraiser 
Knights of Columbus Council 11205 is raffling two “slightly used” Smokin’ 
Brothers 35” pellet smokers. Tickets are $20 each and will be sold after all 
Masses on July 15 - 16. You may also contact Steve LeGrand at 573-450-3174. 
Only 350 tickets will be sold. Thank you for your support of the Knights! 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/stavbs2023
https://vbspro.events/p/events/stavbs2023


Job Opportunity 

Pre-School Teacher’s Aide - St. Vincent de Paul School is accepting 
applications for a Pre-School Teacher’s  Aide for the 2023-2024 school year. 
Interested applicants can email kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net or call the 
school office at 573-334-9594. 

July 9, 2023 

 • Contact Information • 

School Board Positions 
St. Vincent de Paul is accepting 
applications to fill two School Board 
positions. The positions are three year 
terms. Applicant must be an active 
member of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 
The Board normally meets on the third 
Thursday of the month at 5:00 p.m. 
Applications are available at the school 
and parish offices. 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Thursday, July 27, 2023  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! 
All parishioners are welcome!!! 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

The St. Vincent de Paul Parish Council is beginning the 
search for parishioners who could be new leaders for the 
Parish Pastoral Council. You probably know parishioners 
who are good disciples and also good leaders in the local 
faith community. Please help identify these individuals. 

The names that you write below will be invited to an 
Evening of Reflection on Wednesday, July 26. This 
Evening of Reflection will consist of prayer starting at the 
5:15 p.m. Mass. After Mass there will be time to explain the 
key responsibilities of a Parish Council member. At the end 
of the evening, an invitation will be given to those who feel 
called to serve for a three year term as a leader on the Parish 
Pastoral Council here at St. Vincent de Paul. 

If you know someone who fits the role of being a good leader 
and also a good disciple, please write the name of the person 
below with a contact number or email address. The 
individuals identified will be contacted and invited to the 
Evening of Reflection.  

Please feel free to submit up to three names. To give those 
nominated a chance to attend, please return this 
form to the St. Vincent Parish Office by Monday, 
July 17. Individuals currently on the Parish Pastoral Council, 
Parish Finance Committee, Parish School Board, and 
employees of the Parish and Parish Grade School, along with 
their spouses, are not eligible to be nominated.  

For further information, please contact any current Parish 
Council members listed to the right. 

I submit the following names as good leaders: 

Name Phone or Email 

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Current 
Parish Pastoral 

Council Members       

(term ends July 2023) 
Michelle Prost 

Kevin Seabaugh 

(term ends July 2024) 
Stephanie Williamson 

Angela Aceves 
Lili Robison 

(term ends July 2025) 
Andy Blattel 
Ken Kiefer 

Shane Morris 
Jeremy Nichols 

Gerry Strohmeyer 

Current 
Parish Finance 

Council Members 

Patricia Buelow 
Del Elfrink 

Becky Essner 
Diane Himmelberg 

Jan Kelley 
Mike Kohlfeld  
Steve Slaten 

Jeff Unterreiner 
Joe Uzoaru 

Current 
Parish School 

Board Members 

Carrie Holiman 
Jamie Jackson 

Matthew Wengert 
Pam Saucier  
Brad Burdick 

Sarah Berkbigler Miget 

Do you know 
good leaders at 
St. Vincent de Paul? 




